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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from PIS, Kalkere! 

During the last year Academic Year 2020-21, as we embarked on virtual schooling for the first time 

from May 2020, we observed that during the course of the year, the following challenges were 

consistently being faced by the parents and the school teachers: 

 Some students were switching off their cameras during synchronous online class preventing them 

from being monitored effectively by the school teachers. 

   A few students were found to attend classes in casual attire, without proper grooming resulting in 

a disinterested & casual attitude. 

As a result, to prevent similar challenges in the upcoming months, we would recommend 

encouraging students to wear the school uniform while attending online classes, which will help give 

the required importance to the online classes while simultaneously putting the students in the right 

frame of mind to engage in virtual learning. 

We hope that parents will encourage the students to be properly groomed and ready for their 

classes as per the virtual time-table and instill the required sense of self-discipline and commitment to 

their learning journey.  

*Please note that the wearing of the school uniform for online classes is purely voluntary. 

For any further details/clarifications please call us on 8884495236/8291691773/8217464458(PJK wing).  You can 

also write to us:   

betweenus.in/ admin.bengaluru3@podar.org / bengaluru3@jumbokids.com / 

principal.bengaluru3@podar.org    

 

We look forward to your complete cooperation to make our children’s future brighter. 

Until we meet next time please stay indoors, stay safe. 

NOTE:  5% discount on whole year’s fees if paid in one instalment before 15 June 2021.   

            All those who have paid the first term fee can  download the e-books ( grade 1-8 ) 

Regards, 

 
   Sd/- 
PRINCIPAL 
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